
 

 
 
My Ref: IT/CAG Your Ref:  Date: 5 March 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
The attached is the final report following our recent Ofsted inspection, which will go live on 
both their website and our website on Monday 5 March.  Please take the time to read it in 
full as it is an external verification that our school is moving in the right direction in all that 
we do.  I am immensely proud of all that we have achieved together over the last three years 
and want to take this opportunity to thank all members of Team CCHS, students, parents and 
staff for your support in our shared goal of improving the life chances of our young people.  
 
This is confirmation that we are taking our school in the right direction, that we are giving 
our students the best chance of success in their lives and it is a moment to be proud of all 
our achievements to date.  Enjoy the moment and let us be positive and optimistic that we 
can continue to take our school and our young people even further forward. Feel free to 
share our good news with relatives and friends. 
 
On behalf of the staff at CCHS and the Governors can I once again thank you for all of your 
contributions to our school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr I Turnbull 
Headteacher 


